
Hello, my name is Peter Brown and I support house bill 2372, and ask you to support it as well for the following reasons: We need to 
keep Oregonians housed. There are already many ways that a tenant may be evicted from their home without having a no cause 
eviction, and no cause evictions are a way to kick people who may be perilously close to losing their homes out for no reason at all. 


